
 
They will be meeting up with part-
ners from Ukraine who are refugees 
themselves, but are working to 
share Jesus and serve with supplies 
for the thousands of refugees still in 
the city.  
 
Please be in prayer for our journey 
and if the Lord stirs your heart we 
could sure use donations. 
 

 

It has been 3 years since our 
last trip.  In August Michael 
and an old college buddy, 
Dale Miller, will be traveling 
to Krakow, Poland.   They 
will be sharing the Lord, 
words of encouragement, 
prayers and hopefully supply-
ing many material needs.  

 
Pray Big! Pray Bold!  

Finally Heading Back! 

Krakow, Poland 
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JESUS IS OUR 
GUIDE AND DI-
RECTOR.  IT IS 
ALL FOR HIM! 

Follow us on Facebook:  

Pray, Pray, 
Pray! 

The war is still 
raging in 
Ukraine.  

2bearsLord 

For the Forgotten 
Ones 

Just this morning, an-
other city bombed to 
oblivion.  We cannot 
even show you pic-
tures.  Next to a baby 
carriage lays the young 
child, and momma’s 
dismembered foot.   
 
Terrorists continue to 
massacre innocent peo-
ple, destroying their 
homes and cities. 
 
We hoped to go into 
Ukraine this trip. But 
we will wait a bit long-
er and help the refu-
gees in Poland.  

Prayers Please. 



 
PO Box 1291, East Lansing, MI 48826 

www.shepherdspurse.org 
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501 (c) 3 registered non-profit   
Write out checks to: 

Shepherd’s Purse 
Donate securely online  

at our website:  
PayPal 

 

Thank You For Blessing the Forgotten in 
Ukraine 

Our Partners/Friends 
Pastor Vlad in Kremenchuk continues to go out to 10 villages and hold home church services and take sup-
plies.  Two of his daughters, Masha and Liza are working with a team of teens preaching on the streets and 
helping with relief.  They recruited and are mentoring these teams.  We will be doing some work with 
them soon.  Pastor Igor in Mykolaiv is still ministering to his church with all the shelling going on.  We 
bought a water filtration system because the city water was shut off.  Pastor Yuri is still working in Krama-
torsk despite shelling and the Russians trying to surround that area.  He holds 3 services a week, 300 in 
one, 300 in another, and 100 in one more. So far he has had 75 baptisms.  We have been sending him and 
our partners thousands of dollars weekly thanks to you our supporters.  Please don’t stop now.  

We hope to take funds with us to Krakow, along with the very precious word of God! 

When did 
we see 

you  
hungry & 
need of 
clothes 
Lord?   


